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May 26, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom it may concern: 

 

Blach Construction Company currently is and previously has been involved in a number of public 
and private projects where Project Labor Agreements (PLAs), Project Stabilization Agreements 
(PSAs), or Community Workforce Agreements (CWAs) are part of the contract requirements.   

We find that not only does it give Union Contractors a level playing field to compete for work, but 
also provides a pool of skilled and trained workers in the many building trades required to build a 
successful project.  

These labor agreements tend to draw responsible contractors at all levels as they create a good, 
qualified level of fair competition. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Anthony P. Mirenda 

Development Executive 
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